
 
 
 
 

HOUSE MEETING- A REPORT 
 

"Coming together is a beginning, staying together is progress, and working together is 
success." - Henry Ford 
 

On Friday, 21 April, 2023, a House Meeting was held at Suncity School -45 which the 
students from all four houses - ARCTIC, ATLANTIC, PACIFIC and INDIAN house– attended. 
The House meeting was organized to discuss the objectives of having the system of ‘Houses’ 
in school, and to give students information about each house.  

The meeting was quite interactive, with students from different classes coming together to 
participate. The students learnt about the concept of ‘Houses’, and how it promotes a sense 
of belonging, teamwork, and healthy competition 
among the students. Thereafter, further information 
regarding the colour, motto, symbol etc of each 
house was shared with the students. Fun activities 
were conducted which helped students to develop a 
sense of camaraderie with their fellow house-mates. 

The meeting helped to create a sense of unity and 
excitement among the students, and it is hoped 
that this will translate into greater participation and 
involvement in the various house activities in the 
future. 

 


